Citizens Police Review Board

October 15, 2020

City Manager John Glascock City of Columbia P.O. Box 6015 Columbia, Missouri 65205-6015

Chief Geoff Jones c/o City of Columbia Police Department P.O. Box 6015 Columbia, Missouri 65205-6015

Re: Citizens Police Review Boards Recommendations and Requests

Dear City Manager John Glascock and Chief Geoff Jones:

On October 14, 2020, the Citizens Police Review Board unanimously passed a motion to recommend that the police chief allow a member of the Citizens Police Review Board to serve as a liaison to the Columbia Police Chief's Vehicle Stop Committee. If you agree, Carley Gomez will serve as the liaison to the Vehicle Stop Committee.

Also, the Citizens Police Review Board passed a motion, on a vote of 5 to 3, to recommend to the police chief that policy number 300.11.4 be amended to place a period after the word prohibited and to remove the rest of the sentence. Should you agree with the Board's recommended change to this policy, policy 300.11.4 as revised would read as follows:

"Choke, strangle or similar holds which restrict the flow of blood to the brain or the person's ability to breathe are prohibited."

Your consideration of these recommendations and your response to these requests are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Travis Pringle

Travis Pringle

Chair